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For Information of Members only

Dear Member.

1/COMMITTEE STATUS:

Executive Council: Committee:
Patrick.J.Delaney.ACI/Director. Aongus De Barra.Assist; PRO.
Anne Griffin.ACI/Director. Tom Gardiner. Astro Advisor.
Ms.Jenny Randles.Director/DOI. John Price.NI. R.O.

Karl Morris. Director/PRO. Barbara O'Hara.CM.

2/MOBILE PHONE:

Arrangements still stands as stated in March issue of Newsletter.

3/WORLD NEWS UPDATE:

On Tuesday, March,29th,1994, the Sky One TV Programme "Unsolved
Mysteries" screened a 20 minute item on the triangular shaped objects
which were observed over Belgium and its surrounding Countries on
the 29th,November,1989.

Interviewed were two members of the Belgium Police Force, who saw the
UFOs on the night in question. Full details will be published in Issue
No 5 of the IUFOPRA JOURNAL.

4/IUFOPRA LIBRARY:

Books worth reading.

"From Out of The Blue"............. Jenny Randles.

"Alien Update"...... ... Timothy Good.

"Silent Invasion".......... ... Ellen Crystal.

"The Roswell Incident".......... Charles Berlitz & William Moore.
"UFO Encyclopedia™......c.cecececeaaann. John Spencer.

5/IUFOPRA VIDEO LIBRARY:

(1)"Hangar 18"(2)"UFOs-The Evidence"(3)"Visitors From Outer Space"
(4)"UFOs-It Has Begun”

6/MOVIES:

A New Movie is currently in Production on "Roswell”". Produced and
(Cont; on Page Two.)
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and/
directed by Steven Speilberg, it will be due for release in 1997
which is the 50th Anniversary of The Roswell Incident.

7/GENTLE REMINDER: MEETING.

(a) Don't Forget Committee Members. Our next Committee, is on the 30/5/94,
as stated in our first Issue. A

(b) Some Members Are due to pay their Annual Subscription. If your Sub,is
due. Forward as soon as possible. Our Annual Sub is reduced to £12
per annum.

(c) Members are asked to notify us immediately if you are changing your
Address.

8/COMMENTS:

Members are invited to write to our Newsletter with comments or sug-
gestions in relation to Ufology or the Paranormal.

9/CONSULTATION FACILITY:

Commencing from Wednesday, 22nd,June, 1994, and every fourth Wednesday
of the Month thereafter until further notice, a Representative from
IUFOPRA will be available to anyone wishing to become a Member, or to
report in confidence, a Ufo or Paranormal Experience,in the Foyer of

the Skylon Hotel, Drumcondra from 7.30pm - 9.30pm. The IUFOPRA
Representative will be wearing an ID Badge for recognition.

Any Person from outside the Dublin Area, who may wish to contact us

re a UFO Sighting Report or Paranormal Experience, please write to us

at our Box Number as stated above so that we can arrange to facilitate
you.

10/CONGRATULATIONS:

IUFOPRA would like to like to congratulate Malcolm Robinson of
S.P.I.Scotland, on becoming a BUFORA Investigator for his Region. Well,
Malcolm it seems you've no shortage of Sightings and Ghosts to keep

you busy. Good Luck! And keep up the good work.

11/IUFOPRA JOURNAL ISSUE 5 PREVIEW:

"The Bermuda Triangle" & "Flight 19".
"Contactees Versus Alien Intelligence".
"Determinism & Uiology". (Cont; on page three.)
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12/DIRECTOR'S COMMENTS:

Upon Research we have found that some Members have changed their
Address and have overlooked in informing us. In order to ensure that
you continue receiving your IUFOPRA Journal and Newsletter,and other
correspondence, please advise us of change A.S.A.P.

Patrick Delaney.ACI/Director.
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